GOVT OF ASSAM
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER:::AIE VALLEY DIVISION
BONGAIGAON
Ph. No-03664-228129 E-mail-dfo.t.aievalley@gmail.com

= m/
he Assistant General Manager

132 KV GSS Division, AEGCL, Dhaligaon

Sub:- Report regarding non-existence of Traditional Forest Dwellers at
Bhairab Hill PRF within the corridor (Proposed Diversion of
21249 hectare Forest Land) of 132 KV Salakati-APM

Transmission line.

Ref:- Your letter No. AEGCL/AGM/DLG/T-60/2019, dtd.25/03/2019.

Sir,

With reference to the above, I would like to inform you that there
is no Scheduled Tribes and Other Traditional Forest Dwellers in existence as
defined in the Scheduled Tribes and Other Traditional Forest Dwellers
(Recognition of Forest Rights) Act, 2006 at Bhairab Hill PRF within the
corridor (Proposed Diversion of Forest Land, 2.1249 ha) in regards 2 (two)
nos. of tower locations namely 60/0 & 61/0 of under construction 132KV
Salakati-APM S/C Transmission line on D/C Tower under TDF Scheme
GOA.

This is for favour of your kind information and necessary action.

Yoursyfaithfully

Divisional Forest Officer
Aje Valley Division
Bongaigaon¥



